
   

  

 

 

My thoughts are with the many farming families and businesses that have been affected by 

recent flooding. I would like to particularly thank Catherine Thompson for keeping myself and 

the community regularly updated to ensure everyone’s safety. 

My condolences go out to the McPherson family on the passing of Lachlan. Whilst I did not 

know Lachlan personally, I know he was a very well-loved local and he will be greatly missed 

by many. 

Our school mural is up on the outside wall of the school hall, many thanks to Tony! Mr 

Berneschi has done an incredible job designing and painting the mural and consulting with all 

students to incorporate their many suggestions to make the mural unique to GPS. 

We begin our Intensive Swimming lessons next week at Canowindra pool. Notes have gone out 

to all families, please return these by Friday of this week. There is no cost for families this year 

as the school will be covering admission fees and the bus. 

The Tell Them From Me survey is still open for another week, if anyone has not completed this 

survey, it would be very much appreciated if you could do so. 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/goolie2805 

Last week, interested students in Year 4 and Year 5 said their leadership speeches to be in the 

running for vice-captain and school captain positions next year. All students who spoke did an 

incredible job – it’s not easy to stand in front of your peers and speak! All students have voted. 

Voting forms were sent home to all families last week. Please send these into the school before 

the end of this week. 

Presentation Night is on Friday 10th December. This date has been communicated to parents for 

many weeks. I understand this date does not suit all, however this date was chosen and cannot 

be changed. Details about the Presentation Night format will be released closer to the date when 

the Department of Education confirms guidelines. 

Enjoy the rest of your week! 

Nick Doyle 

Principal  
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Remembrance Day 

To commemorate Remembrance Day, we held a service at school where staff and students paid 

their respects by having a minutes' silence to remember those soldiers who died fighting to protect 

our country. 

 



 

 
 

CALENDAR   Term4  -  2021 
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5 Nov 1st Nov 2nd  Nov 3rd 

 

Newsletter 

 

Nov 4th Nov 5th 

6 Nov 8th  Nov 9th  
 
Uniform order going 
home to families 

Nov 10th  Nov 11th  Nov 12th  

7 Nov 15th  Nov 16th  Nov 17th  
 
Newsletter 
 

Nov 18th  
 

Nov 19th 

8 Nov 22nd Intensive 
swimming lessons 

Nov 23rd  Intensive 
swimming lessons 
Uniform orders back 
to school for ordering 
 

Nov 24th  Intensive 
swimming lessons 

Nov 25th  Intensive 
swimming lessons 

Nov 26th Intensive 
swimming lessons 

9 Nov 29th  Nov 30th  Dec 1st  
 
Newsletter 
Reports to go home 

Dec 2nd  Dec 3rd  

10 Dec 6th  Dec 7th  
Parent/Teacher 
interviews 
Kindy Orientation  

Dec 8th  Dec 9th  Dec 10th  
 
Presentation Night 
 

11 Dec 13th  Dec 14th  
Uniform orders home 
to families 

Dec 15th  
 
Newsletter 
 
Last day for students 

Dec 16th  
Staff Development 
Day 

Dec 17th  

SPONSORS 
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